
Executive Committee Report 

June 2, 2024 

 

We opened the meeting the Serenity Prayer at 2:35pm and had 15 people in attendance. 

We discussed changing the signers on the bank account and switching the names to current 
trusted servants of the committee. Treasurer will mail the letter with the change 

Printer went to the Vice Chair to print the necessary forms for each area. 

We also discussed, our RCM doing research on our donations to Region and World Service since 
part of our Regional donation is sent to World.  

Briefly discussed holding back the current donation over prudent reserve with the H&I picnic 
coming up. 

We closed the meeting with the Serenity Prayer.  

 

In Service, 

Teresa T. 
Secretary 

 


